
As a SAG-AFTRA member, you must observe these rules. Any violation could result in union disciplinary action.
If you have any questions about specific work or projects, we’re here to help. 

Familiarize yourself with work you CAN and CANNOT do during a TV/Theatrical/Streaming strike. 
Visit sagaftrastrike.org for details. 

Join the picket line and post your support in social media using the hashtags  
#sagaftrastrong #sagaftrastrike

For struck work, instruct your representatives to discontinue negotiations with the studios, 
streamers and networks.

Report all strikebreaking activity by emailing sagaftrastrike@sagaftra.org.

SAG-AFTRA MEMBERSHIP RULE 1A READS: 
No member shall render any services, or make an agreement to perform services, for any employer against 

whom the union is conducting a strike, nor shall any member otherwise violate any strike order of the union.

Currently, we do not have an agreement with the AMPTP, which means members cannot work or perform
services related to the TV/Theatrical Contracts. 

Any member who disregards the strike order could face discipline, per the SAG-AFTRA Constitution and 
SAG-AFTRA Membership Rules. 

Pre-members and those performers who wish to join our union in the future need to remember one 
very important rule: Any non-member seeking future membership in SAG-AFTRA will not be permitted 

to join if they performed covered services for a struck company during the strike.

BY STANDING TOGETHER DURING THE STRIKE, WE WILL GET A FAIR CONTRACT. 

IMPORTANT
Until we get a fair deal, ALL of our members should stand strong and follow 

some important guidance to maximize our leverage during the strike.

SAG-AFTRA TV/THEATRICAL/STREAMING STRIKE

For a comprehensive list of all affected work and further guidelines, visit

sagaftrastrike.org


